
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 2022 

2nd May Bank Holiday 

9th – 20th May Year 7 No homework fortnight 

9th May Sports Day 

10th May Time capsule event at Farm Lane 

27th May Summer half term 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back after the Easter break, I do hope you and the children managed to pause, relax, and enjoy some down time. 
 
The students have come back with boundless energy which will put them in great stead for the summer term. 
We have a very special newsletter this month which is all about HSL’s first ever school performance - Little Shop of Horrors! We really wanted 
to showcase the students’ hard work and commend them on all the effort they have put into the show, making it a truly fabulous performance. 
 
We have lots of pictures for you to see, including some rehearsal snap shots too. This really does mark a moment in time for the school, another 
‘first’ for HSL, along with so many other achievements this year. 
 
The response from parents, students and teachers has been so positive, everybody seemed to have thoroughly enjoyed it. It seems to have 
given the children a confidence boost too which reflects the importance of these shows. We cannot wait to host the next one at the new Farm 
Lane site. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                   
                                                                                         

 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 



 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


